
 

  

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 16th June 2025 

 

 
Whole School 
information 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this will be presented in Fridays assembly to recognise 
exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s Headteacher 
Award will be given to Senudi in Class 5W. Parents/carers are invited to our 
celebration assembly on Friday 20th June. Please arrive from 2.05pm for a 2.10pm 
start. 
 
A reminder that outside Awards and Class Recognition Awards will now be 
celebrated every Monday morning in class assemblies. Please ask the children to 
bring in their outside awards on a Monday and not a Friday. 

Lunch menu – week 3 - A reminder that parents/carers now need to order their 
children’s school dinners via Arbor.  

Community garden rota – Week 1 

Monday - Y2 Parent Consultations 

Tuesday - Sports Day 

Tuesday - BGT Auditions 

Tuesday - Netball Tournament (selected pupils only) 

Wednesday - Y2 Parent Consultations 

Friday - Non uniform day in exchange for chocolate and sweets donations for the 
Summer Fair. 

 

 
SEND 

 
As you are aware sports day is next Tuesday morning, Ms Balmer will be on hand to 
support any children that may struggle with this. If your child gets regular support, 
Ms Balmer will check in with them regularly. If you feel that your child would benefit 
from this and you are unsure if they are already on the list please email 
senco@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk   
 
Wirral MHST are seeking information as to whether young people and parents would 
be interested in attending wellbeing skills sessions with us during school holidays. 
They have put together two scoping questionnaires. These questionnaires will close 
to all entries at 9am on 26th June 25  
  
https://forms.office.com/e/wGxkewnWss - child questionnaire (aged 8 to 11 inclusive) 
  
https://forms.office.com/e/CxUWBdjqTm - parent/carer questionnaire  
 

mailto:senco@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk
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https://forms.office.com/e/CxUWBdjqTm


 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG are always looking for parent volunteers to join their amazing team. If you 
are interested or for further information, please email 
brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 9th June 2025 
3B – 97%               3W – 92.94% 
 
We have another exciting opportunity for parents to come into our classrooms and 
join in with our learning. On Wednesday 25th June, from 1.30 pm to approximately 
2.30 pm. We will be creating a pneumatic toy (it's not as scary as it sounds it 
involves a tube, a balloon. a burger box all provided by the school, and a bit of 
decorating). If you would like to visit our school during this time please let the office 
know. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 20th June. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
3B 
Penny 
James 
Evelyn 
 
 
3W 
Emily 
Isobel 
Sophie 
 
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 9th June 2025 
4K – 97.41%               4T – 99.23% 
 
We could not be prouder of all of our Year 4 children this week. They have worked 
so hard for their MTC test and have all done so well. The official results will not be 
published for a couple of weeks but we will be able to share the results with the 
children once these have been received. 
 
In Art this half term, the children will be creating collages inspired by the artist Gayle 
Gerson using mixed media. If anyone has any old newspapers or magazines they 
would be happy to donate to school for the children to use in their artwork, we 
would be very grateful. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Thomas 
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Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 20th June. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  

4K 
Remmie 
Eli 
Reece 
 
 
 
4T 
Lucas 
Isabelle  
Jess  
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 9th June 2025 
5W – 99.33%               5WO – 98.21% 
 
We have a very exciting week ahead. Please see whole school messages re: Sports 
day and the separate letter about the Y5 trip to Speke Hall. 
 
Thank you to our parent helpers, who accompanied us to the church this week, and 
to the volunteers for Speke Hall. We couldn't do these trips without you.  
 

Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 20th June. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  

5W 
Violet 
Hendrix 
Konrad 
 
 
5WO 
Miller 
Lucy 
Alex 
 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 9th June 2025 
6LB – 94.07%               6M – 91.58% 

No updates from Year 6 this week. 

 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 20th June. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  



6LB 
Jacob D 
Thomas P 
Ciara H 
 
 

6M 
Ayla 
Phoebe 
Jacob S 

 


